

September 19, 2013

Eran Bair Valley Emergency Communications Center 5360 S. Ridge Village Drive West Valley Drive, UT 84117

Dear Eran,

It is my pleasure to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive the 2013 Utah APCO Technicians of the Year award for the Viper phone system upgrade. The award will be presented during the Utah APCO Awards Banquet.

The awards banquet will be held at the Salt Lake Community College Miller Campus, located at 9570 South 300 West in Sandy, Utah, Wednesday October 2, 2013, at 12:00 Noon. We are inviting 2 members from your agency to be our guests at the banquet where you will be presented this award.

We have notified your chief administrator and the person who nominated you for this award that you have been selected. Additional members of your organization and families are invited to attend the banquet by registering on our website at http://utapco.org/.

We are pleased to be able to recognize you for your accomplishments. Please advise if you will be in attendance to receive your award by contacting me at 435-615-3618 or by email at mcrittenden@summitcounty.org

Sincerely,

Melanie Crittenden

Mclanie Contrenden

President

Utah APCO

Melanie Crittenden UTAH APCO c/o Summit County Sheriff's Office 6300 Justice Center Road Park City, UT 84098



REC'D SEP 2 5 2013

Valley Emergency Communications Center 5360 S. Ridge Village Drive West Valley Drive, UT 84117 Att: Eran Bair